Use this area to offer a short teaser of your email's content. Text placed here will show in the preview area of some email clients.

Is this email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.



2016 Newsletter #4

Dear Mighty Knights,

The long awaited break is over as we are about to embark on the 2016 football season. Registrations have again been strong as we close in on 700 registered boys and girls across 32 teams.

Welcome to those that are about to wear The Mighty Knights jumper for the first time and trust that you will have many years with the club. For those returning, welcome back we hope you have another enjoyable year meeting new friends and more importantly having lots of fun.

In this newsletter there are important details about where you will be training Friday nights, Team Selection.

Once the teams are finalized and our season starts you will receive further information from your Team Manager. It is still advised that you read the newsletters and check the website for any updates.

Team Selection

With regard to team selection, for our teams from U8 to U12, our basic principle is that players (and their parents) get an opportunity to meet and make new friends in the local community. In that regard, we are a community not school based Club - players will be grouped with some other children from their school but not all. We ask that you please bear that in mind when your child is informed of the team they have been selected in.

At the Knights, our guiding philosophy is that playing football with us should be fun and following from this, we also want out parents to have fun and there is no better place to do that than at "Friday Knights" from 5-00pm at Dunlop Pavilion, a great place to celebrate the end of the week. We will continue to have a great range of food and wine, and look forward to seeing you there.

On behalf of EMJFC I wish all players and all our many volunteers the very best for the 2016 season. Work hard, listen to your coaches and have lots of fun.

GO THE MIGHTY KNIGHTS!

TEAM ANNOUNMENTS: U8 – U12's:

Teams will be announced on Friday 8th April

Team Sheets will be posted on the wall of the Clubroom (Dunlop Pavilion) at Oval Level from 4.30pm

Please find your name and Coaches names and then proceed to your training oval (at your allotted time), where you will find your Coach. They will be holding a sign with their age group and Name.

Please note that team colours have not yet been allocated and that until they are individual teams will be identified by their coaches' name. ie U11 Hopkins

TRAINING TIMETABLE - 2016

BASIL RESERVE	DAY	TIME
BOYS		
Under 10 Blue	Friday	4.30 - 5.30
Under 10 White	Friday	4.30 - 5.30
Under 10 Red	Friday	4.30 - 5.30
Under 10 Black	Friday	4.30 - 5.30
Under 10 Green	Friday	4.30 - 5.30
Under 15 Division 1	Wed	5.30 - 6.30
Under 15 Division 3	Wed	5.30 - 6.30
Under 16 Div 1	Friday	6.00 -7.00
Under 16 Div 3	Friday	6.00 - 7.00
Under 17	Friday	TBA

LUCAS RESERVE

BOYS		
Under 8 Blue	Friday	4.45 - 5.45
Under 8 White	Friday	4.45 - 5.45
Under 8 Red	Friday	4.45 - 5.45
Under 9 Blue	Friday	4.45 - 5.45
Under 9 White	Friday	4.45 - 5.45
Under 9 Red	Friday	4.45 - 5.45
Under 9 Black	Friday	4.45 - 5.45
Under 13 Division 1	Friday	6.00-7.15
Under 13 Division 5	Friday	6.00-7.15
GIRLS		
Under 12	Friday	5.30 - 6.30
Under 15	Friday	5.30 - 6.30

STANLEY GROSE RESERVE

Under 11 Blue	Friday	5.15 - 6.15
Under 11 Red	Friday	5.15 - 6.15
Under 11 White	Friday	5.15 - 6.15
Under 11 Black	Friday	5.15 - 6.15
Under 14 Div 1	Wednesday	6.00 - 7.00
Under 14 Div 4	Wednesday	6.00 - 7.00
Under 12 Red	Friday	6.15-7.15
Under 12 Blue	Friday	6.15-7.15
Under 12 White	Friday	6.15-7.15
Under 12 Green	Friday	6.15-7.15

PARKING ON FRIDAY NIGHTS (8th APRIL and going forward)

Parking this Friday at the Darling Station Carpark (Clubroom side) will be particularly busy.

Please park on the Darling Road side of the Darling Train Station, at the car park adjacent to the East Malvern Tennis Club or at your allotted training ground and walk to the Clubrooms.

Please do not park on grass areas as you may be booked.

Knights Shop: Merchandise sales open at Dunlop Pavilion

Will be open Friday 8th April 5.00 -6.30pm

Mouth Guards: For those who ordered mouth guards, they will be available for collection on Friday 8th April, between 4.30 and 6.00pm upstairs in Clubrooms. They will also be taking new orders.

2016 IMPORTANT DATES:

Friday 8th April 5.00pm- Team Announcements

Friday 15th April Knights Season Launch and Training

Sunday 17th April - SMJFL Round 1

Monday 25th April - ANZAC DAY

Friday 3rd June - Night of Knights

Sunday 12 June - Queens Birthday Weekend - NO FOOTBALL

Sunday 3rd July - School Holidays - NO FOOTBALL

East Malvern Junior Football Club "The Mighty Knights" All rights reserved. Copyright © 2015

Our mailing address is: East Malvern Junior Football Club PO Box 185, Central Park 3145

Our web address is: http://www.eastmalvernknights.com.au

Knights Major Sponsor



unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences | view email in browser

This email was sent to << Email Address>> why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

East Malvern Junior Football Club \cdot PO Box 185, Central Park 3145 \cdot Melbourne, Vic 3145 \cdot Australia

